
 

2017 Young Ones finalists announced

Following their participation in the One Show Creative Week student competition, the finalists of the 2017 Young Ones have
been announced. In addition to the networking and job opportunities, the finalists will each stand a chance of receiving a
One Show Pencil at the special awards ceremony.

The 2017 brief finalists and portfolio competition winners can be viewed here.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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